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A call to all schools: 
meeting the challenges of the new school year 
5th or 6th September 2011, 09:00-17:00, Norwich PDC 

Is your school, no matter what type or phase, sufficiently well 
informed and ready to respond to national changes during the 
coming academic year?  

Join us for a day to kick start your academic year, ensuring your school 

is well-informed and prepared for the changes ahead.  The day comprises 

a core leadership team briefing and workshops which will cover: 

� The Ofsted inspection schedule 

� School Self Evaluation 

� National Curriculum review 

� Early Years Foundation Stage 

� Assessment and testing 

There will be a particular focus on developing effective transition 

and Trevor Folley (a leading national authority on transition) will be talking to 

us. 

The £100 fee per school also includes lunch and refreshments, exhibitions, 
information and resources. 

 

How to book: Book now at the favourable rate of £100 per school for up to three places for 

members of your school’s leadership team on either the 5th or 6th September 2011.   
Places are limited and we are anticipating a high demand.  We recommend booking as 
early as possible and at the latest by 27th May.  First come, first served! 

1. Choose a date. 

2. Book via http://www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/   Activity Ref: EPMS7  
(Important: book using your headteacher’s name only – this will reserve your school’s 
place; you will be able to confirm delegate names in the next stage).   

3. We will confirm your school’s place by sending you a detailed booking form where you will 
be able to name your 3 delegates and select their workshop choices.  

 


